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KIKA DE LA GARZA
15TH DISTRICT, TEXAS

€ongress of tile Tiniteb States
31)ouse of *lepredentatibes

masbington, m.€. 20515

21 March 1984

Dr Hector P Garcia
Founder
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr Garcia

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to join you
in Corpus Christi on Saturday, 31 March, for the "Freedom Banquet."

Unfortunately, this invitation only arrived yesterday and
prior commitments will force me to be in Minneapolis on that day.

Please know how much I appreciate your thoughtfulness and
I again repeat my congratulations to you for your fine achievement.
While you are in Washington to receive the Medal of Freedom, I want
you to know that my office is at your entire disposal.

If I can be of service to you at any time, I hope you will
not hesitate to call on me.

With my best wishes and highest regards, I am

Sincerely

E (Kika) de la ~agza, I#f C
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